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I respectfully request your support and yes vote on HB2314. As I daily commuter via motorcycle in
Portland, legal lane splitting would help ease our extremely congested streets and makes the road
a safer place for riders. One of the most dangerous and common motor vehicle crashes involving
motorcycles and cars occurs when riders are struck from behind. Allowing legal lane sharing helps
move riders out of the way of drivers. I have ridden in California where lane splitting is legal, and
am hopeful we will also soon have this option on Oregon. 
Thank you for your support,
Sebastian Montgomery
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